
 

 

 

 

 
THE HOWARD FOUNDATION POSTGRADUATE TRAVEL SCHOLARSHIPS 

 
The Howard Foundation Travel Scholarships are open to all postgraduate students in 

STEM subjects currently matriculated at Downing College to advance their research 

and foster collaboration internationally.  Scholarships are intended to contribute 

towards the cost of national and international travel to academic conferences, 

meetings and to related academic institutions within the UK, Ireland and 

internationally. 

 

Scholarships will be offered up to a maximum of £2,000 per student and will be 

assessed according to financial need, as well as the benefit to the individual student’s 

academic research.  Applicants are required to demonstrate that other sources of 

financial support are not sufficient to cover their costs.  Costs supported can include 

travel to a conference, accommodation, and registration fees.  Students are eligible 

for one scholarship only for the duration of their time at Downing College. 

 

Successful applicants are required to write a report for the donors which should be 

submitted to the Tutorial and Admissions Office on their return.   In the case that no 

students meet the criteria, no scholarships will be offered in a particular year. 

 

APPLICATION PROCEDURE 

Applications must be made online.  The online process requires the completion of a 

personal, academic record and questionnaire section.  In addition, the name of the 

Supervisor and Postgraduate College Tutor should be provided by the deadline 

advertised on the College website.  For further information please email the Tutorial 

and Admissions Office. 
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